PSS

184, Regent Quay,
ABZRDERN.
4th August, 1924.

Thg Secretary,

LONDON.
Sir. .
Replying to your classing letter "S" August 1lst, 1924, with
reference to the S.S. "St. Magnus", Aberdeen report No. 13615,
I beg to state, that the depth of the Centre Girder is 53f€§§

mentloned on the Repor/} and that the thicknegs of the sgide girders

as fitted is .32. s The shell landings are also as per report.

A copy of thé letter approving same ig attached. I note your
remarks re gpacing of rivets in landing edges, also that the depth
from the top of the floors to the top of the beams should be
taken at the centre line, and not at the deck at side, and will in
future cases be guided thereby.

I am, sir,
Yours f%ithfully,
1 Enclosure; Q WL%M% =

yd's Registey
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